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EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE will no longer provide FO-EX(MC) due to sleeve manufacturer going out of business and low 
customer demand. The last time buy for this product will be September 26, 2018.  

 

1. Applied Products: 

Part Number 

FO-EX-2LCBD2 

FO-EX-2LCBF2 

FO-EX-LCAD2 

FO-MC2H2DS1 

FO-MC2H2DS1(BLK) 
 
 

2. Reason for EOL:  

 Sleeve manufacturer going out of business 
 
 

3. Schedule:  

Last Time Buy: September 26, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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